Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 11:40 AM

To: Michael Feldewert

Cc: Adam Rankin; Katie Dean (katie.dean@dvn.com); Nathan Alleman

Subject: RE: Withdrawal of Protest for Application to Inject - Blackbuck Elizabeth Federal SWD Well No. 2

Thank you for the updated.
Your application will now be placed in the administrative application review process

Mike

Michael McMillan

1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us

From: Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 3:50 PM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>

Cc: Adam Rankin <AGRankin@hollandhart.com>; Katie Dean (katie.dean@dvn.com) <katie.dean@dvn.com>;
nalleman@all-lic.com

Subject: [EXT] Withdrawal of Protest for Application to Inject - Blackbuck Elizabeth Federal SWD Well No. 2

Michael: Devon Energy and Blackbuck have reached an agreement resolving Devon’s protest of this proposed SWD
well. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Michael H. Feldewert

Partner, Holland & Hart LLP

110 N Guadalupe St, Suite A, Santa Fe, NM 87501
T 505.988.4421

HOLLAND&HART ™S

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in error, please reply to the
sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 10:33 AM

To: 'nalleman@all-lic.com' <nalleman@all-llc.com>

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>;
Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD <KathleenA.Murphy@state.nm.us>; Jones, William V, EMNRD
<WilliamV.Jones@state.nm.us>; 'Rutley, James' <jrutley@blm.gov>

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject - Elizabeth Federal SWD Well No. 2-Devon

RE: Elizabeth Federal SWD #2 (APl 30-025-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pMAM1908536708) Unit N; Sec 27, T23S, R31E,
NMPM, Eddy County



Mr. Alleman:

OCD was notified by Devon Energy Production that they it is protesting this application. These parties are identified as
an affected person for the location being considered for the application. You are being notified that if BlackBuck
Resources LLC wishes for this application to be considered, they must either go to hearing or may be reviewed
administratively if the protest is withdrawn as a result of a negotiated resolution with this party. The application will be
retained pending resolution of the protest. Please continue to provide OCD with information regarding the standing of

this application. Please me call with any questions on this matter.

Contact for Devon Energy Production Company LP
Michael Feldewert
Lawyer
Holland and Hart
110 N Guadalupe
Santa Fe, NM 87501
Phone: 505.988.4421
E-mail: MFeldewert@hollandhart.com

Michael McMillan

1220 South St. Francis

Santa Fe, New Mexico
505-476-3448
Michael.mcmillan@state.nm.us




